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Among recent office sales was this 42,160 square-foot building in Mission Valley acquired in January by 

Woodlark LLC for $8.5 million. Photo courtesy of Marcus & Millichap. 
Demand for office space was intense in 2019 and is likely to continue through mid-2020, 
according to a year-end review by the commercial real estate brokerage JLL... 

 

 
	


